



Dear Partners,

As the Brexit transition period almost comes to an end, we know many of you are concerned about the uncertainty of the situation and what it may mean in terms of your orders.

We want to reassure you that we are taking measures to ensure you are able to continue to order from us with as little disruption as possible.

- · We have a warehouse in the UK ready to fulfill orders from early
- All orders made before December 18th will be fulfilled in 2020.
- . Any orders made after this date will be fulfilled in 2021. This is due to the transition between warehouses and the Christmas holidays.

*Valid for customers in the UK and Northern Ireland only

We will endeavour to keep you updated with more information in the coming weeks.

Thank you for your understanding. If you have any further questions regarding the situation please contact jamie.robson.ven@wallbox.com and peter.marpuri@wallbox.com.

We truly value your partnership and look forward to new possibilities together in 2021.

Best wishes,

Enric Asuncion CEO